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The Park & Recreation Committee is seeking 
proposals to annually lease Lot 5A on 
the Menemsha Commercial Fishing Bulkhead 
to a Chilmark resident. This is a 
ground lease only for fifty feet along the 
Basin Road and commercial fishing dock by 
forty feet deep. It does not include any dedicated 
parking or dock space. Lot is currently 
being used as a wholesale fish 
house. Proposals are due on January 11, 
2021 at 12 noon in the Selectmenʼs Office 
at Town Hall. Proposed use must support 
our local commercial fishing and shell fishing 
industries, be open year round, and 
comply with exiting bulkhead regulations. 
townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov for 
questions and proposals. 
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